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Note from Mrs. Porter

aŀȅ hǳǊ ά¸Ŝǎέ .Ŝ WƻȅŦǳƭΗ

What a wonderful start we have had to our new school year! Everyone 

ǎŜŜƳǎ ŜƴŜǊƎƛȊŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǊǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ άWh¸έΗ 

Xavier is looking forward to a very busy September! Please check the 

calendar often for updates. We will send emails out alerting you to any 

updates, as well.

Late next month, the Xavier business office will be moving from its 

Broadway location to the second floor of our preschool and extended 

care building on Second Avenue. This move will provide logistical and 

financial efficiency. We will keep you informed of further details. Please 

note, if you would like to speak in person with Lisa Hancock or Mike 

Connelly, after the move to Second Avenue, a simple phone call to set 

up a time will be required. The safety of our students is the reason for 

this policy.

Our PTO will be hosting the Xavier Book Fair in September. Please sign 

up to volunteer, if you can. Our students, families and staff receive 

many benefits from our very active PTO.

Please feel free to turn in all your sold NFL ticket stubs and money. 

Thank you for your support of our super school!

Xavier football is alive and well. Due to a lack of numbers both at 

Maranathaand Xavier, we were not able to partner in football this year 

with Maranatha. In an effort to get our football students on the field, 

we requested, from KSHSAA, to coop with St. Benedict Catholic School. 

The boys have been practicing and won their first game against 

McLouth!

Our volleyball team is off to a great start with two wins under their 

belts! A big thank you to volleyball coach, Mrs. Emily Lamar, for 

doing a great job and to the girls for all their hard work and dedication.

Please welcome Ms. Allyssa Koki, student teacher from USM. Ms. Koki 

will be teaching under the prudent direction of Mrs. Janet Meyer in 

fourth grade. Xavier is happy to have Allyssa serving with us in our 

school!

On September 15th, students may wear jeans and their favorite NFL 

shirt for $1.00. All proceeds will benefit the Catholic Education 

Foundation. There are seven more of these fun NFL dress days signified 

on the calendar.

Also on September 15th, please bring in two 2-liter bottles or two 12 

packs of soda pop for the St. Joseph Bazaar and Sacred Heart and St. 

/ŀǎƳƛǊΩǎ Cŀƭƭ CŜǎǘΦ ·ŀǾƛŜǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǊ 

parishes in this way.

Have a great Labor Day Weekend! 

Evie Porter

Our students filled Annunciation Chapel this 
week at their first school Mass



NFL Shirt



Our mission at Xavier is to 
keep Christ as the center of 
our daily lives and to care 
for one another in a loving

and safe learning 
environment.
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